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March 11, 2022 
 
 
Dear Parents and Guardians: 

We are into the second half of the school year and continuing to enjoy the opportunity to work with all of your children. 
Here are a few updates of happenings at F.P. Walshe.  

Health and safety remain a top priority of our school community. We continue to follow the direction and guidelines 
provided to us from Alberta Health Services (AHS), Alberta Education, and Livingstone Range School Division (LRSD) in 
response to the COVID-19 pandemic. Many restrictions have been lifted, and we are now able to move forward with 
many of our traditional school practices and activities. We thank everyone for their patience throughout the pandemic 
and are excited for the opportunities that lie ahead. For further information please visit www.lrsd.ca.  

We are excited to have added a Child Youth Care Worker (CYCW) position at our school. Mrs. Carley Tinney joined our 
staff in early March as a CYCW and will be working as part of our learning support team. Welcome to the team Carley!  

Basketball season is coming to a close and our student athletes had a great year of learning and development. Our teams 
had many exciting moments throughout the year and recently our Senior Girls team won the league championship 
banner! We congratulate all of our teams on successful seasons and once again thank all of our volunteer coaches, 
scorekeepers and supervisors for all their efforts. Rugby and badminton opportunities are next for our students. 

Our next parent advisory meeting is happening on Tuesday, March 29 @ 5:00 pm. The advisory meetings are an 
opportunity to hear about what is happening in the school and to provide feedback for future direction on school 
initiatives. All parents/guardians are welcome to attend the virtual meetings.  

Spring is around the corner and we continue our learning journey under our vision/mission/motto statements: Vision: A 
place to learn and belong   Mission: Empower personal growth through meaningful relationships    Motto: We Are 
Walshe. As always, do not hesitate to contact us at the school if you have any questions or concerns. Take care! 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Chad Jensen 

Principal 
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